Bangladesh University of Engineering and Technology
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Date: May 09, 2020

NOTICE for FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

Department of Civil Engineering offers Financial Assistance to the selected
current students of the department due to COVID-19. Interested students
are requested to contact respective advisers using their mobile phone or
Email address available in BIIS account. The advisers will send you an
application form to fill up and inform you necessary details and steps. If
anyone of you find difficulties to fill up the form, the adviser will fill up the
form on behalf of you by collecting information over the phone. If any
interested student fails to contact the respective adviser, he/she may

directly contact the Head of the department.

Dr. Md. Habibur Rahman
Professor and Head
Department of Civil Engineering



